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M2M FOXHUNT 

The M2M Amateur Radio Club is hosting a Foxhunt to find the 

hidden transmitter (fox) somewhere in Medina County.   

(We’ll narrow it this time to Brunswick/Hills area) 

 

October 14, 2017—Begins Promptly at Noon to 2 p.m. 
Will  be rescheduled if severe weather. 

 

Meet in ThunderEcho Commons parking lot (2351 Pearl Road, 500-feet 

north of Foskett) around 11:30 am to register (free) and receive a copy 

of the rules. 

  

Bring your own “sniffer,” Doppler, HT, Yagi or whatever and join in the 

fun. 

 

Call Jane/K8JGR 216-570-8500 or email yladyjane@gmail.com for more information.  Limited space 
is available for the curious ham or non-ham.  

 

 

 


